
An English Medium & English Version School 
 

 

Date: 30/06/2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to inform you that the school will remain closed from 01 July 
2025 (Tuesday) to 20 July 2025 (Sunday) for the term break. Classes for the 
new academic session will resume on 21 July 2025 (Monday). 

The Final Term Examination 2024–25 results will be published on 08 July 
2025 (Tuesday) from 11:15 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. in the school auditorium. 

 

N.B: The Fruit Festival will be held on 03 July 2025 (Thursday).  
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